

## STATE OF WASHINGTON WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 (360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

September 22, 2014

Booga K. Gilbertson VP Operations Puget Sound Energy PO Box 90868 M/S: PSE-12N Bellevue, WA 98009-0868

Dear Ms. Gilbertson:

RE: <u>2014 Natural Gas Standard Inspection – Puget Sound Energy, Lewis/Thurston Counties Distribution Systems</u>

Thank you for your letter dated August 28, 2014, addressing the findings of our inspection conducted from June 2 - 26, 2014, of Puget Sound Energy's, Lewis/Thurston Counties Distribution Systems.

Staff accepts PSE's proposals to bring these items into compliance.

This inspection will be closed as of September 22, 2014.

Staff would like to thank PSE's personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Dennis Ritter at (360) 664-1159.

Sincerely,

David D. Lykken

Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Catherine Koch, Director, Compliance, PSE
Harry Shapiro, Director, Gas Operations, PSE
Duane A. Henderson, Manager, Gas System Integrity, PSE
Cheryl McGrath, Manager, Compliance Programs, PSE